
BIDDICK PARENT WEEKLY BULLETIN 

Week starting 16th October 2023 

The Halloween Bookmark Competition 

➢ Please see below details for the half term Halloween Bookmark Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 11 Readiness Evening 
➢ Many thanks to parents and carers for attending the Year 11 Readiness Evening this week. Below is a link 

to the resources shared during the evening 

➢ If you have any questions, please contact Miss Moore on moore.g@biddickacademy.com 
 

World Challenge - Morocco 2025 
➢ We are still accepting sign-ups to the World Challenge Morocco 2025 expedition - you can sign your child 

up here for this incredibly exciting and unique opportunity 

➢ https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/emcj8st/  
 

Student Council Election Day 
➢ Elections for Biddick Academy's Student Council will take place on Friday 20th October during morning 

break in the Forum 

➢ A ballot slip will be given to your child during Registration time so that they can cast their vote 

➢ Please encourage your child to exercise their democratic right to vote and have their voice heard! 

mailto:moore.g@biddickacademy.com
https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/emcj8st/


Charity 
➢ I am delighted to announce that 'Washington Mind' has been voted for by our pupils as Biddick 

Academy's nominated charity for the academic year 2023-2024 

➢ It received a whopping 47% share of the votes cast by the pupils 

➢ 'Mind' is a mental health charity which offers information and advice to people with mental health 

problems working both across the country and in our local area 

➢ Our students are excited to start fundraising for this incredibly worthwhile cause! 
 


